
 

 

 

 

I can’t believe we are at the end of another term and nearly at the end of the academic year.  Com-

partmentalising your life into 7 week blocks definitely makes it whizz by! We are at the time of year 

when we have one eye on the current classes and one eye on next year’s classes.  We held the Re-

ception 2024 meeting on Wednesday evening and enjoyed welcoming new families to the school as 

well as siblings of existing children.  Year 6 have also started thinking about all of the end of year 

events we have planned for them.  Have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you in 

two weeks ready for term 6.   
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Boeing  

On Friday 10th May we had a team of people from Boeing 

attend the school to help with our garden project.  As part 

of Boeing’s commitment to Earth Day, they work with 

local projects that are aimed at supporting environmental 

change.  Betsy and the rest of the Eco Council wrote to 

Boeing to ask if they would support our eco drive at 

school and help build our new beds in which we hope to 

grow fruit and vegetables.  Eco club and Boeing did a 

fantastic job building raised beds and moving soil ready 

for each class to plant their produce.  Thank you Betsy, 

Miss John, Mrs Jones, the Eco council and Boeing for all of 

your hard work 

.    

Events   

Monday 10th June Start of term 6—8:35am  

W/B Monday 10th 

June 

Phonics and multiplica-

tion testing week.  

Tuesday 11th June Cricket festival 

Oak class trip—Chase 

Farm 

Wednesday 12th—

Friday 14th June  

Year 5 residential to 

Viney Hill  

Thursday 13th 

June 

Year 6 Leavers service at 

Gloucester Cathedral 

Friday 14th June Cricket festival  

W/B Monday 17th 

June  

Year 6 residential  

Wednesday 19th  

June 

Walk and Ride (select 

children) 

Thursday 20th 

June 

Cricket festival  

Tuesday 25th June 

and Wednesday 

26th June  

Wyedean transition day 

Thursday 27th 

June  

Year 5 at Dean Academy  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 After school club  

Thank you to everyone who replied to 

the survey about wraparound 

provision. We are trying to explore 

options which will enable us to provide 

later wraparound care without having a 

detrimental impact on the school budget.  One 

option is to outsource the provision to an 

external provider.  If you, or anyone you know, 

would be interested in running after school care 

at the school as a self employed business please 

let me know and we can begin to have initial 

conversations.   

Lumi Nova  

Lumi Nova is a mental health app 

aimed at children.  It is a fun 

interactive game which uses Cognitive 

Behavioural Therapy to work through their 

anxieties and learn skills that will help them in 

the future.  A parent video about the app can be 

found at https://luminova.app/  If you have any 

questions please speak to Miss Parker.   

 

 

 

Values Certificates 

Oak—Oskar and Hendric = Trust  

Elm—Daniel = Responsibility. Darcie and Cole = Friend-

ship 

Chestnut—Malea, Leo and Callum = Perseverance   

Birch—Nathan, Ezra, Beaudi and Enzo = Responsibility   

Holly—Noel, Freya and Amelie = Responsibility   

Beech— Betsy and Denny = Generosity. Jacob H = Re-

sponsibility.  

Rowan—Class = Perseverance. Rylee, Alyna, Oliver and 

Poppy = Generosity. Ella, Phoebe and Wren = Thankful-

ness.  

Attendance  

The class with the highest attendance last week was 

Beech with a very impressive 100%  

MTC/PSC 

Year 1 will sit the phonics screening 

check (PSC) and year 4 will sit the multi-

plication tables check (MTC) during the 

first couple of weeks back.  Please ensure 

you keep practising reading and tables over the holi-

day.  If you would like any additional resources, please 

speak to your child’s teacher.   

Severn Rivers Trust  

Severn Rivers Trust are holding a 
story and craft event at Lydney 
Library on Wednesday 29th May 
between 2:30pm—3:30pm.  This event is aimed at 
children between 6 and 8.  I’ve attached a flyer with a 
QR code for additional information.  

 

Denmark Road High School  

Attached is a flyer from Denmark 

Road High School advertising their 

open morning.  This is aimed at 

girls in year 4 or 5 who are interested in attending a 

grammar school.   

TTRS/Numbots Certificates 

Oak = Mustafa 

Elm = Lola 

Chestnut = Lottie  

Birch = Emily 

Holly = Amelie 

Beech = Ruby S 

Rowan = Billy  

House Points 

Last weeks house points winners were Chep-

stow, well done. Chepstow won the termly 

house point challenge.   

https://luminova.app/

